Dear Editor： 

   The manuscript by Xiangsheng Dou titled “Low carbon technology innovation, carbon emissions trading and relevant policy support for China’s LCE development” has been submitted to be considered for publication as a “Original Article" in your journal．This paper is that neither the entire paper nor any part of its content has been published or has been accepted elsewhere．It is not being submitted to any other journal. 

We believe the paper may be of particular interest to the readers of your journal, because the study it reports stated the carbon trading, technology and system innovation and incentive-compatible policy of low carbon economic development for China is very important for such a developing country as China at the current stage. 
This study was sponsored by the National Social Science Foundation of China (Grand Number: 10XJY004), and we appreciate the generous support from the funds. If the paper is accepted for publication, such information should be communicated to the reader.
Correspondence and phone calls about the paper should be directed to Xiangsheng Dou at the following address，phone，and e-mail address：

PO Box 51702, Lanfengyuan, 

No.816 Campus RD, 

West District of High & New Tech., 

Chengdu 611731, Sichuan Province, P. R. China.
Mobile: (086) 15198016680

Email: douxiangsheng@tsinghua.org.cn 

Thanks very much for your attention to our paper． 

Sincerely yours， 
Xiangsheng Dou
